

Name:..... Class:

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM – ENGLISH 7

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word those underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- 1: A. collected B. cleaned C. donated D. started
 2: A. cherry B. cheaper C. children D. school
 3: A. sandwich B. banana C. apple D. pancake
 4: A. hobby B. longer C. collect D. bottle
 5: A. beach B. clean C. teach D. bread

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

- 6: In England, Schools usually start _____ 9 a.m
 A.at B. in C. on D. from
 7: She _____ shopping twice a month
 A.go B. goes C. went D. are going
 8: I don't want to get sunburn – You should wear a hat and use _____
 A.lipstick B. lip balm C. sun cream D. eyes drop
 9: The club members _____ food for homeless people every weekend
 A.plant B. read C. pick up D. cook
 10: Sam and Sue are _____ vegetables in the school garden.
 A. collecting B. exchanging C. watering D. giving
 11: _____milk do you drink every day?
 A. How many B. How often C. How much D. How about
 12: I want to make lemonade but there isn't _____ suger in the jar.
 A. lots of B. much C. any D. some
 13: Classical music is as interesting _____ folk music
 A. from B. as C. like D. than
 14: This phone is not as cheap _____ I think
 A.like B. as C. different from D. not as
 15: I am very busy. I have _____ homework
 A.any B. some C. a lot of D. no
 16: My sister hates _____ computer games.
 A. play B. playing C. plays D. played
 17: _____ milk do you drink every day?
 A.How much B. How many C. How often D. How about
 18: Huong Pagoda is a great _____ spot in Hanoi.
 A. see-sight B. sight-see C. seeing-sight D. sight-seeing

19: "What is your _____ dish for breakfast?" - "It's beef noodle soup."

- A. favourite B. most C. best D. liking

20: What _____ do I need to cook an omelet?

- A. food B. material C. menu D. ingredients

21: You should think of _____ the volunteer activities in your community.

- A. taking in B. taking part in C. participating D. making

22: _____ people usually live on the streets, under bridges, or in camps.

- A. Sick B. Homeless C. Elderly D. Disabled

23: I don't often drink _____ drinks.

- A. soft B. heavy C. long D. short

24: Doing exercises helps keep you _____.

- A. large B. fit C. weak D. short

25: My brother doesn't want to suffer from toothache, so he _____ his teeth twice

- A. brushes B. doesn't brush C. washes D. doesn't wash

26: They go _____ outside even when it's cold.

- A. swims B. swimming C. swim D. swam

27: What do Manuela and her friends do _____ summer?

- A. at B. on C. of D. in

28: I have never taken part in any water sports _____ I cannot swim.

- A. because B. because of C. due to D. despite

Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, C or D to each of the questions.

Maintaining a healthy body is not that easy and not so difficult also. Most important tip for a healthy body is to have healthy food and eat them at proper time. Avoid eating junk food. Your diet should contain food which has more nutrients. Try to include vegetables, fruits, milk, and fish in your daily diet. Make sure you are having your breakfast regularly.

Skipping your breakfast regularly will definitely affect your health. Make sure you drink more amount of water daily. Regular exercise will also keep your body in good health. You can go for running, do cycling, walking faster etc. Apart from these always try to manage your stress. By controlling your stress you can maintain a healthy body.

Your body should get enough time to take rest. Make sure you get a sleep of 8 hours daily. Sleep is very important for healthy body and also for mental and emotional happiness.

29: What should you do to have a healthy body? We should _____.

- A. eat junk food B. put on weight C. have a healthy diet D. not consume nutrients

30: How will skipping breakfast affect your health? - Skipping breakfast is _____ for our health.

- A. good B. bad C. necessary D. important

31: Which of the followings is not keep your body in good health?

- A. Smoking B. Cycling C. Running D. Jogging

32: Which of the followings is NOT true?

- A. Water is important for your health. B. Getting enough sleep can make you happier.
C. Eating healthy and exercising are tips to stay healthy. D. It's difficult to maintain a healthy body.

Circle the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete the article below.

THREE WAYS TO BECOME HEALTHIER

First of all, you have to eat the right kind of food. Frying food is very unhealthy so try to grill meat. You (33) _____ eat too much fatty food. Things like chips and burgers have a lot of fat. You should also try to (34) _____ more fresh food and vegetables. Secondly, you should eat three meals a day so that you don't get hungry. You definitely shouldn't miss (35) _____. When people don't eat breakfast, they often eat unhealthy snacks like chips during day. Lastly, you don't need to be good at sports, but you should do some exercise. Exercise can be (36) _____ instead of taking the bus or using the stairs instead of the lift. You don't have to do exercise every day- twenty minutes, three times a week is fine.

- 37:** A. shouldn't B. have to C. can D. need to
38: A. grill B. eat C. cut D. slice
39: A. dinner B. lunch C. supper D. breakfast
40: A. jogging B. running C. walking D. swimming

Read the passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Maintaining a healthy body is not that easy and not so difficult also. Most important tip for a healthy body is to have healthy food and eat them at proper time. Avoid eating junk food. Your diet should contain food which has more nutrients. Try to include vegetables, fruits, milk, and fish in your daily diet. Make sure you are having your breakfast regularly.

Skipping your breakfast regularly will definitely affect your health. Make sure you drink more amount of water daily. Regular exercise will also keep your body in good health. You can go for running, do cycling, walking faster etc. Apart from these always try to manage your stress. By controlling your stress you can maintain a healthy body.

Your body should get enough time to take rest. Make sure you get a sleep of 8 hours daily. Sleep is very important for healthy body and also for mental and emotional happiness.

41: Which of the followings is NOT true?

- A. Eating healthy and exercising are tips to stay healthy.
B. It's difficult to maintain a healthy body.
C. Getting enough sleep can make you happier.
D. Water is important for your health.

42: How will skipping breakfast affect your health? - Skipping breakfast is _____ for our health.

- A. good B. necessary C. important D. bad

43: Which of the followings is not keep your body in good health?

- A. Jogging B. Smoking C. Running D. Cycling

44: What should you do to have a healthy body? We should _____.

- A. put on weight B. not consume nutrients
C. have a healthy diet D. eat junk food

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to make sentences using the words/ phrases given to the sentence given in each of the following questions. (0,8 pt)

33: I / borrow/ books / the local library /yesterday.

- A.I am borrowing some books in the local library yesterday
B. I borrowes some books from the local library yesterday
C. I borrow books from the local library yesterday
D. I borrowed some books from the local library yesterday

34: Fruit /vegetables/ the / important part / a healthy diet.

- A.Fruit and vegetables can be the important part of a healthy diet
B. Fruit and vegetables is the important part of a healthy diet
C. Fruit and vegetables are the most important part of a healthy diet
D. Fruit and vegetables was the most important part of a healthy diet

35: I / want / drink / beer.

- A.I want to drink some beer B. I am wanting to drink beer
C. I wanted to drink some beer D. I wants to drink some beer

36: Let / go /see / water puppet show/ this Saturday night.

- A.Let's going to see the water puppet show this Saturday night
B. Let's go to see the water puppet show at Saturday night
C. Let's goes to see the water puppet show this Saturday night
D. Let's go to see the water puppet show this Saturday night

37: Last spring / we /help / the elderly /nursing home.

- A. Last spring we helped the elderly in the nursing home.
B. Last spring we help the elderly in the nursing home
C. Last spring we are helping the elderly in the nursing home
D. Last spring we did help the elderly in nursing home

38: My sisters/ hate/ play sports

- A.My sisters hate play sports B. My sisters hate played sports

C. My sisters hates playing sports

D. My sisters hate playing sports

39: This building/ tall/ that building

A. This building are taller than that building

B. This building is taller than that building

C. This building is more tall than that building

D. This building is talling than that building

40: Sun/ set/ in/ west/ every morning.

A. The sun sets in the west every morning

B. The sun is setting in the west every morning

C. The sun set in west every morning

D. The sun setted in the west every morning

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question.

41: When I was young, I admired clever people. Now that I am old, I admired kind people

A. free

B. strong

C. old

D. health

42. We offer a speedy and secure service of transferring money in less than 24 hours.

A. slow B. open C. unsure D. uninterested

43: She was always very hard-working at school.

studious

B. lazy

C. learned

D. attentive

44 We offer a speedy and secure service of transferring money in less than 24 hours.

A. slow B. open C. unsure D. uninterested

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word CLOSET in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question.

45. At last, we succeeded in persuading those boys and girls to join our picnic.

A. lastly

B. at the end

C. endlessly

D. in the end

46. If you do not understand the word “superstitious” look it up in the dictionary

A. write it

B. note it

C. find its meaning

D. draw it

47: In my experience, freshmen today are different from those I knew 25 years ago.

A. first-year students B. new students C. new counselors D. young professors

48 .No vehicle weighing over 3.5 tons is allowed on this bridge, according to traffic signs placed at both ends of the structure

A. corruption B. construction C. connection D. confusion

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose main stress differs from the others in each

of the following question

- 49: A. decide B. combine C. apply D. happen
50. A. recently B. conduct C. attitude D. marriage
- 51 A .birthday B. cowboy C. enjoy D. pleasure
- 52 A. farmer B. believe C. factory D. fairy
- 53 A. persuade B. reduce C. offer D. apply